
  

 City of Glasgow Licensing Board 
 
 Report by Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board 
 
 Contact: Mairi Millar    Ext: 74653 

  

 

Item 1 
 

  

 
 

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 
 

Election of Vice-Convener 
 

 
 

 
Purpose of Report: 
 
For Members to consider electing a Vice-Convener of the Licensing Board.  
 
Background: 
 
While there is no legal requirement for a Vice-Convener within the Licensing (Scotland) Act 
2005, historically the Licensing Board has always elected a Vice-Convener. The process for 
electing a Vice-Convener has followed the same process as election of Convener.  
 
The Licensing Board should therefore, at the first meeting after a vacancy arises, elect one 
of its members to fill the vacancy. 

 

 
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
Members are asked to: 
 
(a) elect a Vice-Convener;  
 
(b) instruct the Depute Clerk to give notice to Glasgow City Council of the election of a Vice-
Convener. 
 

  

 


